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PROPER CARE NEEDS PROPER FUNDING
Ask your Federal Member of Parliament:
· Do they want all Australians to be able to access affordable and high quality General Practice care?
· [bookmark: _GoBack]If so, why do they keep cutting funding for General Practice, and why are they forcing GPs to increase their fees?
Sign the petition on www.change.org – 
find it with a Google search for 
“Sussan Ley Stop the Freeze”

Don’t let your access to healthcare be compromised by Government policy!
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The Medicare
Rebate Freeze
means it costs
you more to
see your doctor.

Successive governments are letting you down - the
Medicare rebate has not been increased for years!
The cost of running a General Practice has risen substantially,
so to maintain a quality service we need to increase our fees.
Bulk Billing may have to cease for some patients and “gaps”
for fee paying patients may have to increase.

Hunter General Practitioners Association

www.huntergpa.org




